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Upton Grey and Candover Valley Conservatives 
 

Invite you to an illustrated talk on Saturday, 8th September 

 

‘The Architecture of Remembrance’ 
         by Rhydian Vaughan 

 

On how Lutyens, Kipling and others shaped the design of   

World War I Graves 

 

 

 

Venue:    The Memorial Hall, Church Lane, Ellisfield, Hampshire RG25 2QW 
 

Time:      7pm for 7.30pm 
 

Tickets:  £20.00 inclusive of canapés and welcome drink  

     (option to purchase additional wine on the night) 
  

From:     Hannah - 01256 381 863   or   Joanne - 01256 381 300 
 

Email:    hannahhoustinlacey@yahoo.co.uk  /  jomarkcs2@aol.com  
 

Cheques make payable to: Candover Valley Conservatives Association   

(Donations welcome!) 
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